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Crime Stoppers of Haldimand and Norfolk Annual Memorial Tournament 

acknowledging our First Responders 

  

Crime Stoppers Charity Golf Tournament – August 17, 2023 
 

Dear Friend of Crime Stoppers: 

 
I am writing to discuss participation as a major sponsor or a hole sponsor in our upcoming 31st Annual 

Crime Stoppers Golf Tournament. Our charity golf tournament is set for Thursday, August 17, 2023, at 

Cayuga Golf Club. 

 

Because Crime Stoppers is a non-profit program, it relies on private fundraising events such as our 

golf tournament for its survival, and your support as a major sponsor is vital to the tournament and 

our program’s continued success.  

 

Major sponsor $1,000  

• Special recognition as a “Partners on Crime” sponsor on the tournament day. 

• A tax receipt. 

 

Hole Sponsor $100  

• Recognition showing your support will be displayed on the tournament day. 

• A tax receipt.  

 

We realize there are many companies like yours that may have branch offices that service our large 

area of Haldimand and Norfolk. We would encourage you to partner with each other to share the 

cost.  If you wish to donate promotional items, for our goody bags, please send by Thursday, Aug 

10th.  Please make sponsorship cheques payable to “Crime Stoppers” and send them to Crime 

Stoppers of Haldimand and Norfolk, P.O. Box 66, Simcoe, Ontario N3Y 4K8 or send an e-transfer to 

chair@helpsolvecrime.com  
 

Crime Stoppers of Haldimand and Norfolk is an international award winning organization, thanks to 

the support we received from our community partners like you and have been able to achieve great 

things in our community. Since inception in 1988, Crime Stoppers of Haldimand and Norfolk has 

helped investigators seize more than $50 million worth of illegal narcotics and stolen property.  

 

We want to thank you in advance for helping us to continue our efforts. Should you have any 

questions, please feel free to contact Crime Stoppers office at 519-426-3434 ext. 7452 or by email at 

golf@helpsolvecrime.com.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Golf Tournament Committee 

Crime Stoppers of Haldimand and Norfolk 

mailto:chair@helpsolvecrime.com

